Grange Meeting Minutes
November 8, 2023; 11:15am
Kensington Public Library and Zoom

Grange Trustees discussed potential inclusions for the 2024 Warrant Article. The consensus after
discussion was that a large request may be voted down due to the current climate in town. A discussion
of the essential needs and how to appropriate encumbered funds towards 2024 projects concluded that
Trustees will only ask for a basic maintenance budget (pest control, heating, cleaning, water testing)
with a small contingency built in for emergencies. Encumbered funds will be utilized to pay for needed
repairs on current heating system and foundation in 2024. The Trustees would like to upgrade the entire
heating system at a point later in the future and with the help of the new Energy Committee, but will
not do so in 2024 to keep costs lower.



